
 
 

 
 

WOKING LEISURE CENTRE 50+ CLUB 
 

NEW YEAR’S WALK 
 

1st January, 2025 
 

START :  Staple Hill Car Park, CHOBHAM OS160 Grid Ref. SU 973647 

START TIME:  10:30 am 
 
Leader: Hilary Thomas –  

Tel: 01932 569503     Mobile: 07712 184672   Email: h_m_thomas@btinternet.com 

 
Directions:   
From Chobham village take the B393 towards Sunningdale then after about 1 mile, shortly 
after passing The 4 Horseshoes pub on the left, turn right onto Staple Hill.  The car park is 
about 0.5 miles on the LHS. The car park is not large, so share cars if possible and 
park ‘tidily’ 
 
The Walk: This is a repeat of previous years’ New Year’s walks, but I thought we’d go 
round the other way for different views! Approximately 3.25 miles - fairly level with no stiles 
and mostly on bridle paths. Be prepared for some mud in places, especially if we have 
had a lot of rain 
 
Lunch: In Chobham there are The Four Horseshoes, The Red Lion, The White Hart and 
The Sun for those wishing to lunch. I have not made any plans.  
 
Hope to see you there, but if weather is dubious please keep your emails open as I will 
contact early in the morning of the walk should we feel it necessary to call it off.  I hope you 
will, in turn, let anyone know who is not on email 
 
Sorry, no dogs : Because of possible trip and fall hazard that dogs present to our walkers, 
we regret dogs are no longer welcome to join 50+ walks.  
 
First Aiders: The walk leader will carry a basic first aid kit and a mobile phone in case of 
minor accidents and it is expected that all walkers will be prepared for the conditions.  
However, if any walker is a qualified first aider, would they please make themselves known 
to the walk leader before the start. 
 

Please Note: Members taking part in Club Walks do so at their own risk 
  


